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Charles, Ruth

From: Andrew Wilford 
Sent: 30 July 2013 09:16
To: Annette Feeney
Cc: Charles, Ruth
Subject: Part JCS Examination - Reconvened Hearings Sessions - Barton Willmore Comment 

on HLS Position

Morning Annette, 
  
Further to the reconvened Examination hearings last week, I can confirm that we were happy with the 3.53yr figure 
put forward by the Councils as a consequence of applying a 5% rather than 20% buffer to Barton Wilmore’s 5yr HLS 
table 3.2 (DV32).  
  
In addition, the Inspector also requested the 5% scenario to include all the emerging sites being put forward by the 
Councils (as referenced in para. 3.17 of DV32).  
The revised figure for this scenario is 5.4yrs worth of supply. 
  
I trust this helps clarify our position and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
Regards 
 
Andrew Wilford 
Associate 

Planning . Design . Delivery 
bartonwillmore.co.uk 
The Observatory Southfleet Road Ebbsfleet 
Dartford, DA10 0DF 
 
Phone:  
Fax:      
Web: www.bartonwillmore.co.uk  
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